Communication: C36
Committee of the Whole (PM)
May 2, 2023
Item #2

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Jacquelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: Plan to build

Date: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 10:35:31 AM

From: ya su <

Sent: Sunday, April 30, 2023 6:35 PM

To: Service Vaughan - VOL < Service@vaughan.ca >; Clerks@vaughan.ca; gina.crampa@vaughan.ca;

Marilyn Iafrate < Marilyn. Iafrate@vaughan.ca>

**Subject:** [External]

To the City of Vaughan,

Dear Sir/Madam,

It is with indignation that we have learned that there's a proposed plan to build high rises in our area.

Our area is already notorious with heavy traffic, loud noises which affect our safety and health. Adding high rises will make this area over crowded and worsen the situation. For the well-being of the local residents and for the city of Vaughan as a whole, please stop this plan from moving forward.

Thanks and kindest regards,

Melissa

National Pine Dr Vaughan